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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, September 7, 2018 12:00 PM
To: 'mark.drexler@bsci.com'
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul); Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul); Seeger, Jim (CI-StPaul); 

Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Rescheduled 1816 Minnehaha Avenue East Appeal

Hello Mr. Drexler, 
This is to inform you that your appeal matter has been rescheduled to Tuesday, September 25, 2018 at 2:30 p.m. in 
Room 330 City Hall so we can have appropriate staff at the hearing to discuss the matter.   
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.  Thanks! 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


